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Victorian Town Trail  
Years 5 and 6 took part in our Victorian town trail last 

week. The children observed key areas of Darlington that 

were developed during the Victorian era and discussed 

why Darlington became such an important town.  Ask 

your child to tell you about Joseph Pease; why South 

Park and Eastbourne Park were built; why some houses 

have a small window in the garden shed and why there 

are red stripes on the steps on High Row. Darlingtonõs 

Victorian past is everywhere!  
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Welcome to our new Reception children 

Stone Age life   
Year 4 enjoyed a wonderful trip to 
the Head of Steam museum. We 
learnt how settlements grow and 
develop over time. It was really inter-
esting to find out how the first set-
tlers survived in this country. We 
planted seeds, (using deer antlers to 
dig our holes!), built shelters, made 
fires and ground wheat to make 
flour. The trip has really got our 
brains whizzing with fantastic ideas 
to start off our geography topic of 
settlements.  
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Year 4  

We had a bumper harvest from our pear 
tree this year. The children enjoyed the fruits 
of their labour and gave a basket of pears to Revd Tony when he 
popped in to see us. 

Helping those in need  
We would be grateful for donations of 
tinned and packet foods with a good 
sell by date, for our local Food Bank 

which provides much needed 
temporary help to families 
struggling financially. The food donations will be collected on 
Monday 21st October. Thank you 


